Subject:

OP.19.003 and Z.19.008

From: Zhugen Han <

Sent: September-18-19 5:20 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: OP.19.003 and Z.19.008

To Whom it may concern,

This is regarding the zoning change application of southwest corner of Rutherford Road and Velmar Drive. As the owner of Welmar Drive, I strongly refuse this zoning change application.

 c_1O

Communication

I am an engineer. My projects included Vaughan City Hall. I am proud of being one of Westdown neighbourhood. Right now I have to speak loudly this zoning change application mentioned above is NOT a responsible proposal and shall be terminated. Not only it won't fit in Westdown neighbourhood but also it will directly threaten the public safety. Velmar Drive has been already traffic overloaded. It can't afford another several hundreds of vehicles to choke this busy road junction / neighbourhood entrance and even more worse by bunch of road side guest parking due to potential design omission.

Again I urge the city to terminate this zoning change application. Negligence on public safety is a critical issue and shall not be tolerated

Thanks

Z. Han